
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 28 June 1982

f

Thank you so much for your kind letter

of 17 June about the Falklands. We have

been through a difficult period but are

much encouraged by the success we have

achieved. We were most grateful to France

for its support.

It was good of you to write. I hope

we shall meet again soon.

t /2, -Lc—..,4-4- t-/ ,- 1-"'"\ c—

"..c..--4.4) _ tl, „ Âwl I-
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M. Raymond Barre


